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 FEBRUARY MEMORIES 

Thank You for Your Support & Fundraising  

We would like to thank all the pupils, staff, parents & carers for supporting Love, Jasmine on Thursday 31st  

January 2019 (on what would have been Jasmine’s 11th Birthday) with your fundraising day at school.  Through 

donations on the day and by allowing some of our charity merchandise to be sold from the school office  

throughout that week - £878.21 was raised for Love, Jasmine. 

 

This is an amazing amount for us as a small, local charity supporting bereaved families following the loss of a 

child and we really do appreciate the support. 

 

Kindest Regards  

Kathy & Rob Lapsley 

Love, Jasmine 

THANKS FROM LOVE JASMINE X 



PARENT/ CARER CONSULTATIONS 
This term we will be holding our Parent/Carer Evening.  All meetings will take 
place either in the Sports Hall (Junior children) or Infant Hall (Infant children). 
 
 

The date is: Thursday 28th February 3:30pm – 6:30pm 
 

Appointment letters have been sent out this week, please liaise with your 
child’s teacher to arrange a mutually convenient time to discuss your child’s 
progress.  
 
Please do not arrive more than 5 minutes before your appointment time as 

we anticipate that we will be very busy and seating/waiting areas will be 
full. 

 

DINNER MONEY 

Please note that the price of school meals will increase slightly to £1.90 per 
day. This increase will come into effect on Monday 25th February. 
 

REMINDER - WORLD BOOK DAY 
 

On Thursday 7th March we will be celebrating World 
Book Day. 

On this day, children can come to school dressed as a 
character from their favourite book if they wish. If your 
child does not wish to dress up as a special character, 
then school uniform must be worn. 

INFORMATION 

RETURN FROM HALF TERM 

Children return from half term holiday on Monday 25th February. 

KEY DATES 


